
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
Tuesday 16th September 2025              

 
Dear Parents / Carers 

 
Year 5 Uttoxeter Churches Walk 

As part of our Religious Education and Worldviews studies, we have arranged for Year 5 pupils to take 
part in a walk around the churches in Uttoxeter on Thursday 9th October. 

Throughout the day, pupils will visit a number of churches and places of worship in the town. They will 
focus on: 

• What church buildings show about Christian beliefs about God 
• Key features of church buildings and how these link to their learning vocabulary 
• The significance of different Christian denominations 

At each church, members of the congregation or church leaders will guide the children, sharing insights 
about their traditions and practices. 

Refreshments will be provided at various points, including lunch at one of the churches and pupils will 
also take part in a variety of activities to enrich their learning. This visit will be an invaluable opportunity 
to support and deepen their Year 5 studies. 

Pupils are expected to wear their normal school uniform. Please note that mobile phones are not 
permitted on this visit. 

The visit will take place during the school day, with pupils travelling to and from Uttoxeter by coach. 
There is no cost for this visit. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Mrs V Twynham 
Lead for French & Religious Education 

 

 


